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Jeff P. Campbell
Vice President of Sales
January 15th, 2009
To Whom It May Concern: 

Matthew Smith has been employed by Newell Rubbermaid since August, 2005. During this period he demonstrated all the qualities that employers seek in searching for promotable employees. He had an excellent capacity for meeting and surpassing the company’s goals set for him, and the goals he set for himself.

Matthew has consistently demonstrated outstanding performance in each of his roles within our organization. His competence is such that he was promoted twice in the three years he was employed with us.

 It is unfortunate that Newell Rubbermaid, due to economic constraints, must reorganize our organization and lose a valued employee such as Matthew. I would highly recommend him for any position or career that he may now seek to pursue.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call me. 

Best Regards,

Jeff P. Campbell

704-987-4654
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